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Grand finale of the
project: Multiplier event
in Ankara

The representatives of Austria, Slovenia,
Bulgaria,  Belgium, Osmaniye Provincial Directorate of
National Education and students and teachers of
the  Etimesgut District Borsa İstanbul Süvari Secondary
School met in Ankara in mid-December to present the
results of the project at a final and prestigious
multiplier event  at the Rectorate Mimar Kemaleddin
Hall of the venerable Gazi University in front of a large
audience and several guests of honor.

Project coordination manager Assoc. Dr.
Elcin Ozgur Buyukatalay and  external
evaluator Karel Van Isacker .
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Please visit our website for more information!

TRT Sports Announcer Eren Koca  presented a nice bunch of
examples of sports-environmental protection in his live broadcast
presentations on many branches.

The Slovenian project partner Sebastjan Mihajlović
showed a best practice example on stage with students
and made children's eyes shine.
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